
I can’t believe we only have a month and half left of school.
This year is going WAY too fast! We are starting to work on 

our Spring Program/Graduation songs. We will be finishing 
up our letters and finishing up learning numbers 1-20. 

We will be doing an envelope 

fundraiser this month to help pay for 
the Bus we will rent to go to Lake 
Shetek Ministries on Thurs. May 4th. 

The envelopes will be outside of the 
sanctuary as you come in. If you 

would like to donate, please take 
an envelope and put the suggested 
amount in the envelope and it can 

be given to any of the preschool 
teachers. 

There will be school on Thurs. April 6th

for a snow make up day.

There will be NO School on Mon., 

April 10th (Easter Monday)

Conferences will be held on 
Wednesday April 12th and 19th. 

More information to sign up will 
come out soon. 

Bible Stories: The Day Jesus Died, The Empty Tomb, The Road 

to Emmaus, and Doubting Thomas

Literacy: We will be finishing up all our letters this month we 

have Xx, Yy and Zz to learn. Then we will be reviewing all the 

letters again. 

Math: We will be working on learning numbers 16-20 and then 

reviewing all numbers.

Science: We will be exploring Spring and how flowers grow.

Social/Emotional: This month we will be working on being safe 

and keeping our friends safe, along with lining up and keeping 

our hands to ourselves.
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